
under a merapprehension, as eten

eece nuembered sections in the mete

bell west of the 4th Meredian have

been open for entry ever succe the

29th May 1884, the date of the receipt

of instructions to that effect from

the Department of the Interior.

I have the honor to be

Sir

Your obedient Servant

L. Vankoughnet

Deputy of the Supt. Genl.

of Indian Affairs
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